
I am afraid this is late, but I still want to express my disappointment at the improper way HB 

3464 was fast tracked.  It is not fair to pass legislation without properly educating the voting 

populace. 

 

I am not in favor of sanctuary zones and certainly not those that are snuck into place behind the 

backs of the people who put you in a seat of power. 

 

I hope you will take this testimony into account. 

 

Sincerely, 

Judy Ficek 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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